

	British 420 Class Association Minutes of the NMC meeting held at Oxford SC on 23 Feb 2007	
		Actions
1	Present – Carla, Peter Gray, Peter Saxton, Steve Strong	
2	Apologies – Tani, Geoff Kimber, Charles Ainsworth , Oliver Dix, Geoff Lennon, Chrissie Macgregor	
3	Minutes of the last meeting	
4	Matters arising – <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Trailer tyres have been replaced • Suspended youth boats were invited to joint Worlds/ YS training • Nationals 2008 are at Pwllheli • Dinghy show Peter Gray struggling to get much support, Mark Lees and Kate Allam known to be coming, Peter Saxton and Tim taking boat, Peter Gray helping IBI	PG
5	World's 2007 report – Jim Macgregor and Peter Saxton preparing	JM/PS
6.1	Treasurer's Report - Report from Geoff circulated and amended to minutes Carla to check with Geoff about what the fixed assets are It was agreed that Noble Marine could have link from web page in recognition of their continued support of the class, Also selector to be called Noble marine selector	
6.2	Agreed that HISC training week would be Matrix financial services sponsored training week.	

<p>7.1</p> <p>7.2</p> <p>7.3</p> <p>7.4</p> <p>7.5</p> <p>7.6</p>	<p>Sailing Secretary Report -</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Selectors. Committee asked to consider limit the qualifying position in the fleet to try and maintain the standard of the team attending event with particular reference to the ladies team. It was decided that NMC are unable to do so without going back to the AGM. Should we consider this at the AGM? • National 2007 Peter Newton has asked for photography rights • Winter traveller 2008 to be looked at again when squad dates have been fixed and consider putting a training day on the Saturday for some events • Need to add Parkstone week, Itchenor and schools event to the calendar. <p>Future events</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • . Europeans 2007 Peter Saxton is looking at costs, accommodation. there are some concerns about the event being in Asia not European side of Istanbul • Slam kit It was considered that needed a rethink, sizing was not great on English sailors, hoodies not that popular amongst coaches and parents but were amongst sailors and as swaps. 	<p>Jan Lasko</p>
<p>9</p>	<p>Technical Officer Report Measurers training Philip Lasko needs to be approved by RYA</p>	
<p>10</p>	<p>Safety Officer Report</p>	
<p>11</p>	<p>Sailors Committee</p>	
<p>12</p>	<p>Jury Our juryman is Lt Col John Rayner</p>	
<p>13</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Worlds 2010/ 2011 we have been approached by the international committee to look into holding this Since the meeting Carla has spoken to RYA Rob 	

	<p>Andrews who is meeting with Sport England. Pwllheli seems obvious and club are keen.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• 2008 Nationals we have considered joining with 29ers for nationals but after further thought have decided we would prefer to invite the 470's. Peter Saxton to talk to Neil Marsden.	
	<p>Date of the next meeting is Saturday 28th April at selector after racing at HISC.</p>	